

















HUMAN CONCERNS COMMISSION

NEWS FROM THE WOMEN’S CENTER
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We have an opening for a full-time Project Manager position. Must be )
100% Pro Life, love people and have lots of energy. Please e-mail only / y / /
for additional information to mstrom@womens-center.org. No phone (T 5\“"’\
calls please Se—

We have a great need for volunteer sonographers who are already certified or nurses
trained in limited ultrasound. For information call Kathleen at 708-425-0707.

We need a strong Thursday Furniture Room volunteer from 10am —1pm or 1pm until
4pm. Also volunteers are needed to clean baby bottles for our “Spare change” fund-
raising anytime Monday thru Friday between 10 am and Spm in our Chicago office.

We are happy to pass on your used baby equipment to mothers who cannot afford to
buy it. We have an urgent need for 8 infant/toddle car seats. We also need two tod-
dler beds, 4 high chairs, 7 strollers, 2 double strollers, 3 bassinets, 5 bouncers, 3 pack
n plays, 3 swings, 2 changing tables and 3 walkers. A donation receipt for tax pur-
poses is available. It would be a great help if you can deliver these to us. For our ad-
dress, or if a pick-up by a volunteer is needed, please call 773-794-1313

MY BROTHER’S KEEPER MINISTRY
Seniors do you need a ride to the doctor or grocery store? Please, give

us at least 3 days notice. This is a free service to all our senior parish-
ioners.

CALL LINDA AT 847-439-5372

Today as we celebrate the feast of Easter we find the challenge of also seeing and be-
lieving the resurrection that comes through our own lives of self-sacrifice. It is then
that we are truly Easter people!

As you place your gift in the collection basket for the Society of St. Vincent de
Paul, know that you are a sign of God’s love to those who are suffering and you
give them Easter hope and joy.

St. Vincent de Paul is an emergency source for food and short-term
financial help for parishioners and those living within the
parish boundaries. Please call 847-437-6208. Re
quests will be handled with care and confidentiality.

Remember Those

Far From Home
Sgt. Joseph Cimo
Ssgt. Angela Dunn
Ssgt. Brandon Dunn
Lc. Cpl.. Peter Hinderer
SSgt. Scott Majewski
Afc Jeremy McNeel
Pvt. Justin Pastirik
Pfc Joseph Pusateri
PFC. Heidi Rodriguez
Pfc Matthew Sommer
Theodore Soupart
Dear Lord, Please bring them
all home safely.
Let us remember and pray for
those who are always in our
hearts. If you have loved ones
who are currently serving in the
Armed Forces, please call the
rectory at 847-437-6208 and
we will add their names to our
bulletin list.
When your loved one has
returned home, please let us
know so we can remove their
name from the list. Thank you.

End Domestic Violence NOW!

Domestic Violence Hotline
1-800-799-SAFE

Domestic Violence incidents

rise during difficult financial

times. If you see a family in
trouble, please call the hotline.




Raising Faith-Filled Kids + One Word at a Time

Celebrate

When | was a kid, the family car
died—and | was glad. The old car was
clunky! At the showroom, my brother
Pat and | fell in love with a top-of-
the-line model. My parents said we
couldn't afford it. But we pleaded.
Dad warned if we bought that car, we'd have to scrimp and
save. Mom said there'd be no more going out to dinner. We kept
pleading. Mom and Dad relented. The deal was struck; as we
drove away, the reality of “scrimping and saving” began to hit
home. But suddenly Dad looked at Mom and she nodded. Dad
pulled up to our favorite family restaurant. Yes, we would be
frugal in the days to come, but first we would celebrate buying
this shiny new car that would carry us into our future, together
as a family. —Tom McGrath
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YEAR OF STRONG CATHOLIC PARENTS

The ARCHDIOCESE OF CHICAGO in partnership with LOYOLA PRESS.

For more parenting resources: www.loyolapress.com
www.CatholicParentsChicago.org

@ 2013 Archdiocese of Chicago

STARVING
CHILOREN

This is the last weekend to make a donation to
Feed My Starving Children. Drop your donation
in the specially marked buckets in the Gathering
Space. We’ll take cash, coins, checks (made
payable to St. Cecilia and put “FMSC” in the
memo line).

Prayer for St. Cecilia Parish

Christ, you are the Good Shepherd.
You abide with us and in us.

You lead us by the example of your life.
You feed us with your Body and Blood.
You teach us through your parables and
encouragement.

You love us by accepting us as flawed
human beings

Who strive to go one step further as we
live our call to discipleship.

T am the
Good Shepliord
Jobin 10:-11

As we participate in this Archdiocesan
effort “To Teach

Who Christ Is,”

Help us in our funding;

Help us to make good choices in refur-
bishing our buildings;

Help our efforts for the greater Archdio-
cese to continue to spread the Good
News and build up the kingdom of God.

St. Cecilia, pray for us.
Good Shepherd, watch over and protect
us. Amen.

ST CECILIA
RUMMAGE SALE
SAT. JUNE 21

Hop into that cleaning
mode and donate all your unwanted items to
our Rummage Sale. All items must be clean

and in working condition.

Donation drop-off
June 16-19
12noon until 7PM
Parish Center

Think about donating some of your time also
To help set up, work day of sale and take

down.

I guarantee you will have a good time!



GRIEF SUPPORT FOR ADULTS

“No one ever told me that grief felt so much like fear”...C.S. Eliot
St. Cecilia Ministry of Care and Bereavement will again have a grief support program for adults, “The Heal-
ing Journey” which will begin on May 8, 2014. This program is open to adult men and women parishioners
who have suffered the loss of a friend or relative through death. The group will meet at 6:30 PM in the
Bernardin Room of Church on the following dates:

May 8, 15, 22, 29, June 5 & 12

Grief work is hard and it hurts. At times you may feel like you are emotionally out of control, people say you
should be “over it by now”, but you’re not; you may be angry, depressed and/or confused. A support group
helps you understand that your feelings are normal, guides you in understanding the grief process, and gives
you a “safe place”, a confidential setting where what is said stays in the room. If you would like to join us or
have questions please call or e-mail:

Fran Ficker at 847-437-6208 x122 or fran@stceciliamtprospect.org
You may also fill out the form below and mail it to her attention at St. Cecilia or drop it
in the weekly collection. You will receive a call before the first session.
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Name

Address

Telephone

E-mail

A Place and a Time to Heal
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